						[image: ]
















				 
		[image: ]






	 
	2025 Arizona Healthcare Workforce Goals and Metrics Assessment (AHWGMA)






		The AHWGMA Has Been Extended to June 13th, 2025! 
﻿Has your organization met the requirement?






		Please note: if your organization has already submitted the 2025 AHWGMA for your organization, please disregard this reminder.






		The Arizona Workforce Development Coalition (AWFDC) has received requests from the Arizona Network to extend the submission window of the AHWGMA. We are writing to inform you that we have received your requests and appreciate your sincere attention to maintain compliance. We are granting an extension of the AHWGMA submission window by two weeks, closing on June 13th, 2025.

The AHWGMA is a statewide data collection tool used to help the AWFDC to:
1. Gather organization-specific workforce data
1. Analyze current and future workforce needs
1. Inform funding opportunities and strategic initiatives across the Arizona Network






		If your organization is one of the AHCCCS Provider Types on this list, you are contractually required* to complete this assessment. See your contracted Health Plans Manual for more information.

Please ensure your organization completes the assessment before the deadline. Your input is essential to shaping the future of Arizona’s healthcare workforce.

*For questions regarding the Workforce Development requirements under DDD, please contact the Workforce Development Manager at dddworkforcedevelopment@azdes.gov






			AHWGMA Release
	AHWGMA Extension

	April 1, 2025
	June 13, 2025









		Have you started? Do you have your tools?






			Click Here to View the AHWGMA Toolkit 









		For more information or additional resources, visit the 2025 AHWGMA website.






			Click Here to View 2024 Data Summary 
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